
 

 

December 18, 2020 
 
LETTER FROM THE PRINCIPAL 
 
Dear Families, 
Heartfelt Holiday wishes for whichever 
traditions your family celebrates. Enjoy the 
time with your family and take some time to 
look at the gifts you have, both tangible and 
intangible. (and don't forget to read!) 
Warm regards, 
Patrick Eagle  
 
FRIDAY’S ASSEMBLY VIDEO 
https://www.wevideo.com/view/1978731121 
 
MONDAY 1/4/21 IS A NON-STUDENT DAY 
Just a reminder that Monday, 1/4/21, is a non-student 
day. Staff will be working but students will have an 
additional day of vacation. School resumes 1/5/21. 
 
ART FOR MR. COSTA 
As some of you may already know, Wendy Costa’s (lunch 
lady and office assistant extraordinaire) husband, Mr. 
Costa (the friendly man with the white Mickey Mouse 
hands who directed traffic in the morning) has been ill. He 
loves art, and is an artist himself. He would be thrilled to 
receive any drawing, coloring,  or painting that your child 
might want to create. They can send in their artwork with 
their completed schoolwork and we’ll be sure he gets it. 
 
MR. EAGLE’S READ ALOUDS 
Last spring when the school was closed due to Covid, I 
made a number of videos in which I read books aloud, 
including an entire chapter book. ​Click here​ to access the 
document that has all the links. 
 
A NOTE FROM COACH BRE 
PE Video & Worksheet for the week. 
https://youtu.be/oN_HrpyxKPQ 
https://drive.google.com/file/d/19B1mnFQo0tq3OLwf98
Y-xg3adscWGYxS/view?usp=sharing 
WInners of last week's Challenge 
Aliyah- Riebli, Mrs. Black’s 1st grade 
Addison Roberts - Riebli, Ms. Farrell’s 5th grade 
In this week's video I introduced a Chinese Jump Rope 
Unit that will extend into January. Please encourage your 
students to practice it each day! If a student happened to 
not get a rope, please let me know. There are extras! 
Thank You, 
Breanne Bush 
'Coach Bre' 
 

MARK WEST COMMUNITY TREE 
ORNAMENT PROJECT 
Click here for  more information 
 
LUNCH DISTRIBUTION LOCATION 
CHANGE 
Due to the upcoming winter weather, lunch 
distribution will now be occurring at the 
entrance of the Multi-purpose room 

beginning 12/2/20.  
 
ENROLLMENT FOR 2021-2022​: 
Our District has started accepting online applications for 
all grades next school year, which will begin next August. 
You are now able to visit the district website to start the 
process. Click on this link to begin. 
https://markwestusd.asp.aeries.net/air/ 
 
A NOTE FROM THE MUSIC TEACHER 
Happy holidays from the Mark West District music 
teacher, Mrs. Kaufman, and the Mark West Education 
Foundation for the Arts! 
https://youtu.be/7W2YfJMC2YM 
Here is a video for San Miguel from the Rincon Valley 
Middle School​. 
https://youtu.be/nLER44Erqic 
 
UPCOMING DATES 
12/21-1/4 - Winter Break 
1/4/21 - Non Student day, School resumes 1/5/21 
1/6/21 - Student materials pick up day 
1/6/21 - Lunch Distribution 
1/13/21 - Lunch Distribution 
1/20/21 - Student materials pick up day 
1/20/21 - Lunch Distribution 
 
PHOTOS FROM SPIRIT WEEK 
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